September 2007

The Lord has been good to us while we have been back in the U.S. on furlough.  We have been able to report back to many of the churches that support us and have been able to spend time with both our families.  During the month of September we will be visiting our churches in Georgia and North Carolina.  
During the month of August I was able to make a trip back to Argentina using my Delta sky miles.  It was a blessing to be back and see that the churches are still going strong.  Just last Sunday the Lighthouse Baptist Church had a special day and the Lord blessed with 122 people attending.   It was exciting to see the people winning others to the Lord and discipling them.  The people are excited to get onto the new property and start building the beginning of next year.  They are doing all they can to help pay for the land and construction. 

We were able to make another payment on the new property for the Lighthouse Baptist Church this past month.   In December we will be making the final payment of $30,000.  We praise the Lord that He has supplied for the land up until now and know that He will continue to do so!  It was a big step of faith for us, but the Lord has already provided $55,000!  We want to give a special THANK YOU to all the churches and individuals who have given love gifts to help with this need.  If you would like to give a gift towards the new church property, please send your gift to:  Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Jeff Bush/Building Fund, P.O. Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517.
Thank you for your prayers and for your faithful support. We know that we would not be where we are today without your prayers.  

Your Missionaries serving in Argentina,


Jeff, Mindy, Lydia, Adriana, and Johanna Bush
